
DEPARTMENT FIELD TRIP REPORT 

A Field Trip was held for the BA VIth on the 4th of May,2022 to Mawphlang Sacred Grove. 

The total number of students attended is forty three. The trip was aimed at making the students 

aware of maintaining nature as well as realisation of preservation of nature. There were two 

guides who led the two groups of students into the forest . Before going back home, the students 

also got the opportunity to visit the Mawphlang Dam 

Site. An amount of Rs 30,000/- was sanctioned for the trip and the returned balance is 2540/- 
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